
 

Dear Brant Ave families,​ Progress Reports have been sent home. ​Parent Teacher Interviews are taking place 

this week. Please make sure you take the time to connect with your child’s teachers. Here are this week’s 

important announcements: 

 

#1​  ​If you have been unable to access or login to your child’s Google Classroom ​and would be interested 

in speaking with a staff member for support, Ms. King, our teacher librarian is available  from 9:00 am to 3:10 

pm on Friday, November 27. An appointment for a 10 minute virtual meeting can be made via the 

Parent/Teacher Booking System at ​www.ugdsb.ca/pti​.  See #4 below. 

 

#2 ​On the rare occasions when schools and board sites are closed to staff and students for weather related 

reasons, ​Brant Avenue teachers and ECEs will ensure that learning continues. If we do have a weather-related 

school closure (System Shutdown) staff will be prepared to provide learning opportunities for students. This 

could mean posting assignments to the Google Classroom, or emailing work home (asynchronous) or engaging 

in some scheduled synchronous learning activities. Work can also be given in advance to support students who 

do not have internet access at home. 

 

#3 School Council:​ Our next Virtual School Council Meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 24 at 6:00 pm. 
Join Zoom Meeting ​https://zoom.us/j/94907982348?pwd=UXN1TnI0MVpyTUJoNDFHb2pFWDNnQT09 

Meeting ID: 949 0798 2348 

Passcode: 9erh7J 
 

 

 

http://www.ugdsb.ca/pti
https://zoom.us/j/94907982348?pwd=UXN1TnI0MVpyTUJoNDFHb2pFWDNnQT09


#4 ​Parent Teacher Interviews will be taking place on Thursday November 26th and Friday November 

27th:​ The sign up and format will remain the same as previous years, however, all interviews will need to be 

conducted using Google Meet ​or​ over the phone. ​NOTE: The website is currently open and closes 

Wednesday, Nov 25th at midnight so please book early! Visit the website at ​www.ugdsb.ca/pti/​. We 

recommend Chrome browser. Internet Explorer is incompatible with this application. ​Individual 

classroom teachers ​may​ be contacting parents to let them know the best way for them to connect with all 

parents. The OEN Number can be found on the Progress Report, and previous reports. For more information 

on how to book your appointment, please check ​PTI Parent Manual​ . 

 

 

https://www.ugdsb.ca/pti/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1knwkh0apBCUj8_YU62Ve2u4piwY_dO7r9fNLz4X2qAg/edit?usp=sharing

